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AMERfC.AN ACADEMY OF PAIN M A N A C E M E N T --------- --····""· 

BS47 Mono Way #A 
Sonora, CA 95370 

121. 109-533-9744 
Fax 209-53Hlf50 

April 30. 2003 

C. Chan Gunn. MB, Bch 
828 W Broadway 
Vancouver, BC V5Z 1 JS 
Canada 

Dear Dr. Gunn. 

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that you have been selected by the American 
Academy of Pain Management's Awards Committee to receive the Janet Travell Clinical 
Pain Management Award. Your tireless work in providing high quallty ciinical pain 
management richly deserves this recognition. 

The award wilt be given at oor Annual Clinical meeting in Denver, Colorado. The 
Awards luncheon is scheduled on Saturday, September 6, 2003 from 12:25-2:00pm. 
The Academy wm reimburae you for a 30 day in..a<;Jvance coach ticket, meal$ fut two 
days and two hotel nights. and wm give you complimentary registration to the Annual 
Clinical Meetrrig. Please let me know If t may assist you in making these arrangements. 

Coograt1.dations for being selected for the Janet Travel! CUnicai Pain Management 
Award. Please send me a copy of your CV and to contact me to discuss your 
attendance at the Awards Luncheon. I took forward to hearing from you. 

Warm Per$0nal Regards, 

cf1WJ.4.[1' 1..t)p,,'1.k1 

Kathryn A. Weiner, PhD 
Executive O~rector 
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